
From: Lee, Audrey
Sent: 6/14/2012 4:47:50 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Zafar,

Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: NARUC Portland- BCSE Breakfast

Thanks!

From: Alien, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 7:48 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Cc: Lee, Audrey
Subject: RE: NARUC Portland- BCSE Breakfast

Great. I will ask that they send invites to both of you and President Peevey just in case he 
would like to attend. Thanks!

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.aov1 
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 4:32 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Cc: Lee, Audrey
Subject: RE: NARUC Portland- BCSE Breakfast

Great. Thanks. Actually, Audrey will be there, too, so I’d rather her say a few words and if 
she’s is wrong then I’ll point out her errors ©

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pqe.com1
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 4:22 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia
Subject: RE: NARUC Portland- BCSE Breakfast

Hi Marzia,
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I will have them send you an invitation. I will also ask about you saying a few words about the 
en banc. I’m sure they would appreciate hearing what is going on in California. I will let you 
know.

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 4:04 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: FW: NARUC Portland- BCSE Breakfast

Hi Meredith,

I will attend this event. Do I need an invitation or can I just attend? Also, I’d like to see if at 
all possible if I could at this event talk about the en banc on sustainability?

Regards,

Marzia

Interim Director, Policy & Planning Division

California Public Utilities Commission

415-703-1997

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pqe.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 2:34 PM 
To: Franz, Damon A.; Lee, Audrey 
Subject: NARUC Portland- BCSE Breakfast
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Audrey, Damon,

As we discussed, attached is information concerning the Business Council for Sustainable 
Energy and the breakfast at the Portland NARUC on July 24. They held one at the St. Louis 
NARUC last year. BCSE is planning on having this be a very informal format, with room for 
about 40 Commissioners/staff and BCSE member company representatives. Other member 
company reps that were at the prior NARUC meeting felt this was a more productive approach 
than a more formal format. The plan would be to have BCSE introduce themselves and what 
they do and then member companies would go around the room and do the same.

Please let me know if Pres Peevey or you are interested in attending and we will ask BCSE to 
send the formal invitation. Pres. Peevey is also, of course, welcome to invite other 
Commissioners.

Please let me know if you need additional information

Thanks,

Meredith
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